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As part of our celebrations topic and leading up to Christmas, we would like to take all the children in 

Reception to the pantomime- a traditional Christmas activity. 

We have booked to go to see Sleeping Beauty at the Key Theatre on Wednesday 13th December.  

The children will travel by coach to the theatre and will receive an ice-cream during the interval.  We 

will return to school at 12:30 where children will be provided with a school packed lunch. 

There will be a cost of £12 per child to attend the pantomime.  Please return the slip below and bring 

in the money as soon as possible so that numbers can be finalised.  Please speak to your child’s class 

teacher if you have any questions about this. 

Thank you, 

 

The Reception Team. 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
The Beeches Primary School 

 
 
Name of child   ……………………………………………  Class ………………………………. 
              
I give permission for my child to go on the pantomime trip on Wednesday 13th December 2017. 
 
I enclose a payment of £12. 
 
 
Parent / carer’s signature …………………………………. Date …………………………………. 


